VILLAGE OF NORWOOD
MEETING OF THE BOARD OF ALDERMEN
REGULAR SESSION
October 12, 2023

The Mayor and Board of Aldermen met in regular session at the Norwood Town Hall on Thursday,
October 12, 2023 at 7:00 p.m. with Mayor Becky Bellue presiding. Aldermen Tyler Glascock, David
Jett and Kimmi Sellers were present.

All motions carried unanimously unless otherwise noted.

Mayor Bellue welcomed Representative Daryl Adams to the meeting.

Alderman Tyler Glascock had to leave the meeting at this time, due to a family emergency.

A motion was made by Ald. Jett and seconded by Ald. Sellers approving the minutes from the
September regular meeting.

A motion was made by Ald. Jett and was seconded by Ald. Sellers approving the financial
statement from September, as well as payment of the new bills for October.

OLD BUSINESS:

W

Police Report — Chief Kenny Stewart was unavailable, but the police report was
presented.

Fire Report — Fire Chief Jimmy Garig was unavailable.

Gas Report — Jimmy Garig was unavailable.

Maintenance Report — Kohnke Rogillio reported that 2 water leaks were repaired last
month. The screens and pipe have been taken out of the new well and were all
plugged with sand. Everything has been cleaned up and plans are to set the new pump
next week and then after proper flushing, samples will be pulled.

Clerk’s Report — Jennie Jelks reported that a public notice requesting sealed bids for a
Thompson Creek Rd overlay project was sent in today. Bids will be accepted until 3:30
p.m.on 11/16/2023. A motion was made by Ald. Jett and seconded by Ald. Sellers to
move the November meeting to 11/16/2023 at 7:00 p.m.

Salary Ordinance — A motion was made by Ald. Jett proposing the Salary Ordinance as
it was written. After much discussion, this motion failed for lack of a second. This
matter was tabled until the next meeting.

Act 395, $175,000 for Old Town Hall Building — Rep. Adams spoke about possible
scenarios regarding the likelihood of getting money next year. This matter was tabled.



There being no further business to discuss, a motion to adjourn was made by Ald. Sellers and
seconded by Ald. Jett.
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